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April 15, 1994

EXECUTIVE VICE CHANCELLOR

In a letter dated December 8, 1993, Senior Vice President Massey
issued the attached "Implementing Guidelines for Reappointment of
Senate Faculty Under the Voluntary Early Retirement Incentive
Program (VERIP III)." Subject to the conditions stated therein,
Chancellors were delegated the authority to reappoint individuals
who have retired under VERIP III, for a limited period of time,
to positions which do not require membership in UCRP.

With this letter, I hereby redelegate this authority to you,
within your respective area of responsibility. This authority may
not be redelegated further. This delegation supersedes all
previous delegations on this subject, most recently the September
26, 1991, letter from Chancellor Schraer to Vice Chancellor--
Faculty Relations and Academic Support.

Please note that this authority applies only to those
reappointments that are within the guidelines established in the
December 8, 1993, letter. Exceptions to these guidelines require

my approval.

Sincerely,

Raymond L. Orbach
Chancellor

Attachment

cc: Senior Vice President Massey (w/o attachment)
Special Assistant--Coordination & Review (w/o attachment)
UCR Administrative Budget Office (w/o attachment)
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